

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754 WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

February 21, 2023

The Honorable Sheila Cherfilus-McCormick U.S. House of Representatives 242 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Cherfilus-McCormick:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Healthy Foundations for Homeless Veterans Act." (H.R.645) The bill would make permanent the temporary flexibilities granted to the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to address veterans' homelessness by providing shelter, transportation, and communication devices to veterans in need.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at <a href="https://doi.org/10.1007/jheart-10.1007/jh

Sincerely,

John R. Davis

Director, Legislative Programs.

John R Paris

JRD:ka